
                                       
Potluck Picnic at Historic Rose Hill                                                         

 
On May 19, members and volunteers socialized and dipped into of an abundance of potluck dishes at 
a picnic held at Rose Hill, the home of Lesley and Elie Rogers. The house, dating from around 1800 and 
located at the very end of Watergate Road, is a historic site on the Montgomery County Master Plan 
for Historic preservation. The weather did not cooperate, with the rains of the past several days 
relentlessly continuing, but that did not dampen spirits as a couple dozen of us gathered inside to 
enjoy each other’s company. We got to meet some neighbors for the first time and to renew 
acquaintances with others. 
 

 
 


